Debra Thomeson

From: Janet Holten

Sent: Monday, October 10, 2016 4:35 PM

To: Debra Thompson

Subject: Historic Preservation Commission Changes In Membership
Attachments: 10102016155310-0001.pdf

Hello Debbie,

The Historic Preservation Commission held its second meeting today (Monday, October 10, 2016) at 1pm.
At the meeting, commission members considered the letter of resignation of Pauline Lee and the email
of interest from Jill Williams. The four commission members present voted unanimously to recommend
that the Petersburg Borough Assembly accept Ms. Lee's resignation. The commission also voted
unanimously to recommend that the Assembly accept Ms. Williams' request, and appoint her to the
position vacated by Ms. Lee. If this could be put on the Assembly's agenda for consideration at their
October 17th meeting it would be much appreciated.

Attached are Ms. Lee's letter, Ms. Williams' email, and the agenda from today's meeting. Please don't
hesitate to contact me if anything further is needed.

Respectfully submitted,

Janet Holten, Chair
Historic Preservation Commission



